
The piece of land being proposed for development should NOT be developed.  It should remain under 
protected status for all of the reasons it was put under protection in the first place. 
 
Green spaces are very important to everyone, for lots of reasons, in addition to protecting the 
environment. 
 
Karolyn Francis 
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